
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Request For Intervention Regarding Case #2020-00290
Date: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 12:26:18 PM

From: Lyle Willis <
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:25 AM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Request For Intervention Regarding Case #2020-00290

We have lived in Kingswood Subdivision since 2005. This increase of almost 150 percent is
way out of line.  

I am a retired pensioner, living on Social Security and my pension monies. I cannot simply ask
for more to help offset this increase. This is a significant amount to those of us in Kingswood
living on fixed incomes. 

I urge you to deny this request. 

Respectfully, 

Lyle E. Willis
225 Kingswood Court
Taylorsville,  KY 40071

OCT 15 2020




